
-------- Forwarded Message --------

Subject:RE: Kirkbymoorside Football facili�es

Date:Thu, 19 Jan 2017 15:30:15 +0000

From:Steven Wade <Steven.Wade@northridingfa.com>

To:Lisa Bolland <town.clerk@kirkbymoorsidetowncouncil.gov.uk>

Hi Lisa

Having visited the site in the past I do not believe that there should be any problem with junior teams using the facilities.

If you are looking to improve the facilities then you should firstly complete an enquiry form: http://www.footballfacilityenquiry.co.uk/

Regards

Steven

Steven Wade
County Development Manager
North Riding County Football Association Ltd.
Broughton Road | Stokesley | Middlesbrough | TS9 5NY
T: 01642 717775 | M: 07872469945 
steven.wade@northridingfa.com | www.northridingfa.com |
Company Registration Number 4233259

-----Original Message-----
From: Lisa Bolland [mailto:town.clerk@kirkbymoorsidetowncouncil.gov.uk] 
Sent: 19 January 2017 13:36
To: Steven Wade
Subject: Kirkbymoorside Football facilities

Afternoon Steven,

I have spoken with Lesley at North Riding FA and she recommended I speak with you with regards to some queries about the facilities here at Kirkbymoorside.

Attached is a plan of the sportsfield. The football changing facility, toilets and club house is the long rectangular building located half way up the western boundary. Access to the car park and other sports clubs is between this building and the pitch. Can you confirm if there are any regulations in place that would prevent the Junior football teams from using these facilities based on the location for the premises?

The premises are in need of an upgrade and in order to ensure that the works satusfy all FA requirements it would be very useful to arrange a site meeting with yourself in order that you can recommend the extent works needed to ensure compliance.

I look forward to hearing from you and hope that you can help in this regard.

Many thanks in advance.

Lisa
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